
 

 

We are looking forward to celebrating the Semester 1, 2025 achievements of students from all 
year levels. Parents and supporters are welcome to attend the assemblies this Friday (1st 
August), in the Mercy Centre. Details are as follows: 
 

• Senior School Academic Assembly (Years 10-12): 9:45am – 10:30am  

• Middle School Academic Assembly (Years 7-9): 10:55am – 11:40am 

 

The assemblies can be viewed via livestream here. 

 

Year 10 students have completed the first round of subject selection. Subjects will be built 
into a line structure from which students will choose one subject (including Study) per line. 
This will take place from early next week via a link in an email (like Round 1).  
Once Round 2 has finished, students will begin to hear from teachers about SET Plan 
interviews. If you would like to attend your child’s SET Plan interview, please email our Year 10 
Coordinator, Mrs. Patricia Billman (Patricia.Billman@tccr.com.au). Appointments can be made 
within or outside of school hours to accommodate your availability.  
For more information at TAFE, please contact Careers Officer, Ms. Charlene McKenzie 
(Charlene.McKenzie@tccr.com.au). 

 

The assessment dates for Semester 2 for Years 7-10 are available here. Print a copy for the 
fridge or home office. Please keep in touch with your child’s class teacher in the first instance 
if you have any questions about assessment.  

 

Year 12 students will experience external assessment preparation as a ‘mock block’ in Weeks 9 
and 10 of this term. These exams will mirror the question types, subject matter, and conditions 
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of the External Exams which occur in Term 4. Attendance for students who are enrolled in a 
pathway of 4 or more General subjects is expected only when they have an exam. For students 
enrolled in 1-3 General subjects, an attendance schedule will be communicated by Mr. Andrew 
Stein (Year 12 Coordinator) in Week 7.  
For students on an Applied pathway, classes will continue as per the normal school timetable. 
The mock exam timetable can be found here and has been published to students.  
More information will be communicated to students via their teachers, Mr. Stein and me as 
time draws closer. 

 

Year 11 students are well into Unit 2, with assessment coming up soon. The schedule can be 
viewed here.  Note the exam block scheduled for Week 10 (Tuesday – Thursday), where 
students are only expected to be at school when they have an exam. If you have questions 
about assessment, please contact the class teacher in the first instance. 

 

Year 12 students are working toward their final internal assessment. Please see the calendar 
for more details. If you have questions about assessment, please contact the class teacher in 
the first instance. 

 

Kind regards, 
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